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Throughout the development of the draft WTS ordinance staff has sought to engage the public.  
Multiple meetings, official announcements, television/radio shows and presentations (see below for 
outreach events) including an informational presentation to the Board of Supervisors raised the 
awareness of the public and provided opportunity to comment.  Staff has encouraged participation from 
interested citizens and hosted discussions related to the development of the draft.   

 

August 5, 2016  News Release: County to open discussions about waterless toilet regulations 

September 8, 2016 Radio interview with KMUD on waterless toilet regulation 

September 9, 2016 Interview with KIEM News Channel 3 

September 11, 2016 Interview with KAEF News Channel 23 

September 12, 2016 Radio interview with KMUD on waterless toilet regulation 

September 22, 2016 Interview with Times-Standard on waterless toilet regulation 

September 20, 2016  News Release: Announcing Redway meeting at Healy Senior Research Center 

September 30 2016  Public meeting at Healy Senior Research Center in Redway 

November 14, 2016  News Release: pubic meeting at Trinidad Town Hall 

November 17, 2016  Public meeting at Trinidad Town Hall 

August 21, 2018 Presentation to Board of Supervisors 

September 26, 2018  Discussion w/Public participants on Waterless Toilet Systems 

February 4, 2019 Draft Waterless Toilets Systems ordinance released to Public participants 

February 20, 2019 Radio interview with KMUD on draft ordinance 

February 22, 2019 Draft Waterless Toilets Systems ordinance posted on LU website 

March 25, 2019  Radio interview with KMUD on draft ordinance 

 

Comments were received, considered and incorporated into the proposal, when possible.  The draft 
proposed in this agenda item presents the balance of ideas or ideas from the resources suggested by 
public comment, and necessary Public Health protections proposed by WE-Stand, NSF and those 
mandated by state and local law. Public input was informative to the development of the revised 
waterless toilet systems requirements.  


